From: Lisa Bertelson

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Proposed home at 110 Seagate Road
Date: Saturday, October 24, 2020 1:13:56 PM

**x***Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity . ******

>

> Dear Kelly,

>

> | am writing in opposition to the proposed structure to be built at 110 Seagate Road. It is my understanding that it
is not Town Code compliant. Further, the scale and design of the house are out of step with the established character
of the rest of the street. The large and boxy structure is visually discontinuous with others in our neighborhood and |
do not believe it makes any kind of aesthetic contribution to Seagate Road. As | live directly across the street at 111
Seagate, | will see more of this structure than anyone else In the vicinity. | am hopeful that appropriate architectural
modifications will be required to make this home a welcome and more fitting addition to the neighborhood.

>

> | respectfully ask that you distribute this email to the members of ARCOM, Town Council and the mayor.

>

> Yours,

>

> Lisa S. Bertelson

> 111 Seagate Road

> 781-856-3590

>

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPad
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